
WESTERN 

CANADA 
REGIONAL 

FORUM 

  

We are pleased to welcome you to the 2024 Western Canada 

Regional Forum in Vernon, B.C. 
 

WHO: A.A. Members, Newcomers to service, present and past Trusted 

 Servants. 

 

WHAT: A unique opportunity for A.A. members to meet with  

 Representatives from General Service Board/Office, A.A. World 

 Services, and the A.A. Grapevine. 

 

WHERE: Prestige Vernon Lodge & Conference Centre (“The Lodge”) 

 3914 32 St., Vernon, B.C.  V1T 5P1 

 

WHEN: May 10-12, 2024 
 

*Please use the following QR codes for registration and accommodations* 

 

WHAT IS A FORUM?      REGISTRATION    ACCOMMODATIONS 

                                                                                                                                      
 

                                                                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you in the sunny Okanagan!! 
 

For more information, please contact: Regional Forums Staff Coordinator at regionalforums@aa.org 

mailto:regionalforums@aa.org

